Topic: extra child care facility during the International Symposium on Graph Drawing 2011
Dear parents,

The TUimelaar is a childcare-centre, founded in 1988. It is located on the TU/e campus. Childcare can give your child an extra opportunity to socialize with other children. Childcare is a great way for your child to do art projects, participate in field trips, make friends and much more.  Most important of our philosophy is offering childcare in a safe and protected environment with sensitive caretakers who can give the children the respect they need. We want children to develop themselves playing (with other children).

Extra places for the International Symposium on Graph Drawing 2011
For the International Symposium on Graph Drawing from September 21-23, 2011, we have created extra childcare places. These places are available for children aged 10 weeks through (and including) 3 years. 

You can bring your child(ren) in the mornings of these three days and pick them up in the afternoon. We will take care of them and make sure they will have a great time! The exact times at which you can bring and pick up your children will be announced when the program of the symposium has been finalized.
This service is only offered to participants of the International Symposium on Graph Drawing 2011, there are no extra costs involved for you.

One condition
This extra facility comes with only one condition, especially for children above baby age. That condition is that your child is already used to spending some time without its parents. 

If this would be the first time that your child is without its parents, and you are a bit in a hurry bringing your child, because you need to go to the symposium, these days might turn into an unpleasant experience for your child.

Pictures
We will be making pictures during these days, so you can see for yourself what kind of activities your child did. However, we need your permission to make these pictures.

Fill out form
The next page of this document is an enrolment form. Through this form you can give us some basic information about your child, things that we need to know about it. We kindly ask you to send the completed form by email to k.a.buchin@tue.nl  before September 10.  We strongly recommend to include a picture of your child(ren). Please fill out one form for each child. 

We look forward to meet you and your child.

Kind regards, TUimelaar staff

Enrolment form child care during the 
International Symposium on Graph Drawing 2011
Family name and first name child: …………………………………………………………………………………………………………...

Date of birth:  ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..

Name parent 1:……………………………………………     Name parent 2:……………………………………………………………...

Phone: …………………………………………………..…..      Phone: ……………………………………………………………….

Phone mobile: ……………………………………………      Phone mobile: ……………………………………………………….

Nationality:……………………………………………………   ……………………………………………………………….

Language: ……………………………………………………     ……………………………………………………………….

Permission to make pictures? O yes O No

Note

· Please bring a (small) picture of your child.

· For sleeping and resting the children will need a sleeping bag.

· If your child has special needs for eating, please bring special food yourself. For babies please bring a bottle.

· If your child has special needs with for example eating or sleeping, please let us know below:

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

